
At Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District we aim to secure water for future generations through data 
collection, mentoring, regulation, and public education, in alignment with the Texas Water Code’s 

preference for groundwater conservation districts. Learn more at: www.posgcd.org. 
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POST OAK SAVANNAH GCD ADDRESSES VISTA RIDGE WATER PIPELINE SALE 

The Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District (POSGCD) received information about the recent 
sale of a majority equity interest in Vista Ridge, LLC, from Ridgewood Infrastructure to Ullico Infrastructure 
Fund (UIF). This change in ownership does not affiect the existing groundwater permits or oversight by the 
District. Local groundwater conservation effiorts remain a priority, and POSGCD will continue its commitment 
to ensuring permit compliance and the sustainable management of groundwater resources in Burleson and 
Milam counties. 

A more detailed discussion regarding this matter will be held during the board meeting on November 12, 
2024. As always, the District remains committed to transparency and encourages residents to reach out with 
any questions or concerns.  

Press release published by Ullico: https://bit.ly/ullico-press-release-10-07-2024  
Press release published by Ridgewood Infrastructure: https://bit.ly/ridgewood-press-release-10-07-2024 
Inquiries regarding the sale may be directed to: Inquiries@RidgewoodĮnfrastructure.com  
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